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Nordic Lights updates its disclosure policy: Q1/Q3 business reviews to be published as of 2023

Nordic Lights’ Board of Directors has decided to update the company’s disclosure policy and to expand its financial

reporting.

Nordic Lights will start publishing interim reports for the first and third quarters of the year, in addition to the Financial

Statements and Half-Yearly Financial Report. The changes will come into effect as of the beginning of 2023.

"By updating our disclosure policy, we aim to improve transparency of our communication and to provide up-to-date

information about Nordic Lights’ business for all investors," says Tom Nordström, CEO of Nordic Lights.
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About Nordic Lights



Nordic Lights, based in Pietarsaari, Finland, has paved its way as a global premium supplier of high-quality lighting solutions

for heavy-duty equipment in several demanding industrial sectors. Nordic Lights’ mission is to enable the safe and efficient

use of equipment. With three decades of experience Nordic Lights works with the most demanding manufacturers of

machinery from design to production and aftermarket support. Nordic Lights’ revenue in 2021 was EUR 66 million. The

company employs over 300 employees globally. Nordic Lights’ share is listed on Nasdaq Helsinki’s First North marketplace. 

www.nordiclights.com
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